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STAKEHOLDER ANNOUNCEMENT 

USDA to Relocate Employees from Goodfellow Center in St. Louis to 
One Metropolitan Square 

WASHINGTON, June 23, 2020 – USDA Rural Development employees currently working in the Goodfellow 
Federal Center in St. Louis will be relocating to office space at One Metropolitan Square, 211 N. Broadway, 
Saint Louis, MO 63102-2711. USDA expects the office relocation to be complete by July 2021. 

The move will not impact the ability of USDA Rural Development’s customers to reach the agency.  
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